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Baseball -  

Bobcat Baseball Wraps Up the Season 

The Bobcat Baseball team finished the season strong, securing third place in the district 

behind Whitehouse (district champions) and Lufkin (runner-up). In a seeding game, Mt. 

Pleasant defeated Texas High, earning the fourth seed to represent District 10-5A in the 

playoffs. 

The Bobcats faced off against the defending state runner-up, Lucas Lovejoy, in the first 

round of the playoffs. Despite a valiant effort, the Bobcats were unable to secure a win, 

dropping both games and ending their season. 

Though the season has ended, the team has plenty to be proud of. Their hard work, resilience, 

and determination were evident throughout the year. We are proud of our Bobcats for their 

dedication and sportsmanship, and we look forward to the continued growth and success of this 

talented group of athletes. 

Softball -  

Softball Regional Finals: Big Week Ahead! 

The Ladycats Softball team is gearing up for an exciting Regional Finals series this 

Thursday, Friday, and Saturday against Lucas Lovejoy! After an impressive playoff run, the 

Ladycats have defeated: 

● Denison in the first round 

 

● Frisco Lone Star in the second round 

 

● Crandall in the third round 

 

Currently, there are only 8 teams remaining in the playoffs, and both the Ladycats and Lovejoy 

have only suffered 1 loss so far in this postseason. Lovejoy has defeated: 

● Whitehouse 
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● Frisco Emerson 

 

● Midlothian Heritage 

 

This series will be a huge test, and the Ladycats need all the support they can get as they 

chase their dream. With only 3 more wins to secure a State Championship, we know our 

Ladycats have what it takes to bring home the title! 

Let’s pack the stands, show our support, and cheer on our team to victory! 
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Signing Day 
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Hallsville Athletics Celebrates Final Signing Ceremony of the 2024-2025 School Year 

Hallsville Athletics proudly celebrated the final signing ceremony of the 2024-2025 school 

year, where 9 outstanding athletes committed to continuing their athletic careers at the next 

level. 

We are excited to recognize the following student-athletes and their future schools: 

● Ja'Cayden Bolden (Football) – Centenary College 

 

● Wyatt Stevens (Football) – Cisco Junior College 

 

● Sahalai Hite (Cheer) – UT Tyler 

 

● Nikaisha Jackson (Cheer) – SFA 

 

● Hawk Haynes (Baseball) – Ranger College 

 

● Liliana Gallon (Tennis) – Letourneau University 

 

● Oliver Dilday (Soccer) – TAMU Texarkana 

 

● Kylea Hatfield (Cross Country) – Rogers State 

 

● Joshua Horne (Track) – East Central University 

 

These incredible athletes have shown immense dedication and hard work, and we couldn’t be 

more proud of their commitment to their sport and academics. We look forward to seeing them 

continue to shine in their respective collegiate careers! 
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Go Bobcats and Ladycats! 

 

 

 
 

Tennis 

 

History Made! 

 For the first time ever, both the Bobcat and Ladycat Tennis teams are District Champions! 

This incredible accomplishment marks a historic milestone for Hallsville Tennis, as the program 

swept both the Fall and Spring District Championships—a testament to the hard work, 

dedication, and talent of our student-athletes and coaching staff. 
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Congratulations to all the players and coaches on this remarkable achievement. Go Bobcats! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer 

Workouts Are Right Around the Corner! 

We’re excited to announce that summer workouts are fast approaching, and we’re looking 

forward to the opportunity for Coach Green to lead our athletes in improving strength and 

overall athleticism. Coach Green has been working tirelessly to organize and grow our 

programs, ensuring each athlete has the tools they need to succeed. 

This summer will be a time to focus on development, teamwork, and pushing ourselves to new 

heights. Whether you're looking to build on previous skills or start fresh, Coach Green's 

dedication and expertise will help our athletes reach their full potential. 

We can’t wait to see the progress and growth as we prepare for the upcoming season! 
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